
BOARD OF GOVERNORS
OF THE

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20551

June 29, 1976

TO: Federal Open Market Committee

FROM: Arthur L. Broida

Attached for your information is a copy of a letter from

Ralph Bryant in which he submits his resignation from the staff of

the Federal Open Market Committee, effective June 25, 1976.

Attachment
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The Brookings Institution
1775 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE N.W./ WASHINGTON D.C. 20036 / CABLES: BROOKINST/ TELEPHONE: 202 HUDSON 3-8919

Visiting Scholar Programs

June 25, 1976

Arthur L. Broida
Secretary
Federal Open Market Committee
Board of Governors of the Federal

Reserve System
Washington, D. C. 20551

Dear Art:

On September 1, at the conclusion of my year's leave of
absence from the Federal Reserve Board staff, I shall be joining
the staff of the Brookings Institution in order to continue the
research and writing I have been doing this past year. I am there-
fore submitting my resignation as Economist (International Finance)
for the staff of the Federal Open Market Committee, to be effective

immediately.

Sincerely yours,

Ralph C. Bryant

VISITING SCHOLAR PROGAM Brookings makes its research facilities available to visitors engaged in their own projects. Guest Scholars on leave from other

institutions pursue their own research. Federal Executive Fellows on leave from government and Business Executive Fellows on leave from positions in private

employment engage in studies of public policy problems. Research Fellows from university graduate schools conduct predoctoral or postdoctoral research in Washington.
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